M.L.Platnauer, Secretary of Congregation Emmanuel. Victoria.B.C.

To the officers and members of Congregation Emmanuel, Dear Sirs:-

Please take notice that I will consider myself a tenant of the Victoria Hall to the end of March, so as to give the congregation ample time to procure a suitable tenant. Should the congregation succeed in finding a tenant before the above date, I am willing to give up the premises on or before the above date.

I can assure you that on my part I am taking this step with no ill feeling to any of its members but will under no consideration will I reconsider my position.

I remain with best wishes, and hope that you will succeed in procuring a suitable tenant.

Sincerely yours,

Isaac Marstock